
Association of University and College Employees 
LOCAL No . 1 (U.B.C.) 

July 23, 1979 

To: Marcel Dionne 
Lid Strand 
Carole Cameron 
Michelle McCaughran 
Lissett Nelson 
Ray Galbraith 

The Local One Executive Subcommittee on Affiliation will meet 
Monday, July 30th, 1 p.m., in the Union Office. If the time 
or date is inconvenient for you, please contact me and I will 
try to arrange an alternative. 

Lissett is, so far, the only Local One member who has expressed 
an interest in representing the Local in the Provincial Connnittee 
on Affiliation with the Canadian Labour Congress. 

My information is that the Provincial Executive have already 
initiated negotiations with the C.L . C.; a letter outlining 
the mandate · to affiliate given by the Provincial Convention 
has been sent to the C.L.C. I will undertake to obtain a 
copy of that letter in time for the Subcommittee meeting. 
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